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Save Wallum On Tour With Rock Band Ocean Alley

Guitarist Mitch Galbraith from highly acclaimed Australian rock band Ocean Alley doesn't just talk the

talk, he walks the walk. After showing his support in person and across social media to protect the

wallum environment in Brunswick Heads, Mitch has taken the Save Wallum message on tour, last night

sporting his Save Wallum t-shirt at their sold out Royal Botanical Gardens show in Hobart.

Mitch from Ocean Alley, Royal Botanical Gardens Hobart 23 March 2024

“We’ve just kicked off our Aussie tour starting in the beautiful cozy town of Hobart and later this year we

will head over to Europe and North America. Keep an eye out because you’ll see me wearing a Save

Wallum t-shirt and bringing our message to the rest of the world. Our message is that we stand up for

nature and precious environments like the one in Brunswick Heads NSW that should be protected from

the degradation and destruction caused by development. Let’s assess these developments with the rigor

and respect that the people of Australia expect today, not any other historic or ill informed positions of



yesteryear. The outdated and flawed environmental laws need changing immediately and I urge

everyone who cares about our unique flora and fauna to stand up and make a change.” says Mitch.
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